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DR. A. H. GORDON
MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING

MONTREAL

*
November 8th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur : -

I have your letter of November 4th in reference 
to a visit on the part of some of us to the Vancouver 
Medical meeting in July.

I sent a telegram yesterday to the Secretary 
stating that I hoped to go. Dr. Bazin has definitely 
decided to go but I understand Dr. Rhea does not feel" 
able to do so.

I had hesitated a good while on account of the 
state of health of some members of my family which 
would render it difficult for me to be absent from 
Montreal for any continued period and I still may 
have to get a substitute at the last moment, but hope 
that things may so arrange themselves that I would be 
able to make the trip.

Thanking you for your letter and with kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
/

V

AHG/T.


